
At our May JULT Board meeting we recapped a number of successful events. We held work 

days at Wolfrun Natural Area and Kikas Valley Farm which were attended by large groups of 

helpful volunteers who helped us do trail work and remove invasive species.  Our annual 

meeting was also a success thanks to Craig Newman’s presentation and live “ambassador” birds.   

 

Our annual bird talk and walk with Evergreen Erb was also a success.  The Deborah Rawson 

Memorial Library presentation brought out a nice range of people and there were so many bird 

watchers on the bird walk at Mills Riverside Park that they divided into two groups and were 

able to see and hear some new birds.  The JULT board hopes to hold more walks on our lands to 

show the value of conservation. 

 

Members will soon be receiving their coupons for a free quart of strawberries from Paul Mazza’s 

farm stand. 

 


